
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 

 

October 25, 2023 
 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians of the 2024 Graduating Class:  
  
We are looking forward to our first Safe Grad Parent/Guardian meeting of 
the year on Thursday, November 2nd at 7:00 p.m. in the library. Below is a brief 
agenda of the discussion topics.  
  
Agenda:  
  

• Introductions and Roles of the school staff Safe Grad committee   
• Timeline of Grad 2024 events and activities   
• Overview of Safe Grad. Please review this official Safe Grad document for 

more information on the planning and rules of Safe Grad                                                                                                      
• Grad 2024 Parent Committee – responsibilities and sign ups   
• Fundraising  

  
If you are unable to make this meeting and want to volunteer for a committee or 
during the Safe Grad Dinner and Dance, please email renata.gawlik@7oaks.org 
or judy.forbes@7oaks.org and we will connect you with the Safe Grad parent 
chairperson(s).   
  
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday evening.   
  
 
 
 
 
Gary Jackson  
Vice-Principal 
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